
 

Permission for Change in FCC ID 

Date: 04/11/2024 

Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 
Columbia MD 21046 

To whom it may concern: 

We,  

Sequans Communications 
90 Washington Valley Rd, Bedminster, New Jersey, 

7921, USA 

hereby grant permission to Wistron NeWeb Corporation to apply for a Change of 
Identification as specified by the FCC rules Part 2.933 of Title 47 of the Code of Federal 
Regulations. 

This authorization applies to, 

• FCC ID: 2AAGMGM02SA for which the original grant date is May 9th 2021 

After that date, we’ve submitted two Class 2 Permissive Change requests on 
August 12th 2022 and May 9th 2024. 

All those changes also apply to the module which will be marketed by Wistron 
NeWeb Corporation. 

We’re aware that Wistron NeWeb Corporation intends to market the Product under their 
own FCC ID: NKR-DLSSWI01G 

Sincerely 

Sunpreet Kaur 
NAM & EMEA Certifications 
Manager 
+1.206.248.6609 
skaur@sequans.com 

 


